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Limpopo Premier to handover wheelchairs and a cheque 

 

Premier of Limpopo, Stanley Chupu Mathabatha will tomorrow handover two 

wheelchairs and a cheque of R100 000 to a cooperative responsible for homebase care, 

drop-in centre, victim empowerment and a vegetable garden. This event is a follow-up of 

the recent Executive Council Outreach Programme which was held on the 18 August 

2017, Gandlanani village, Greater Giyani Municipality.  

   

During his visit, Premier Stanley Mathabatha promised to buy two wheelchairs (for Elliot 

Mdaka & Jika Ngobeni) and donate R100 000 to Nwaxibakhari Development 

Organisation cooperative operated and owned by women.  

 

EXCO Outreach Programme is designed to allow the Premier as the leader of the 

Provincial Government to get first-hand information on service delivery challenges and to 

interact with communities.  

 

The Premier pledged to re-visit the area within four weeks to deliver on his promises. 

The event will unfold as follows: 

 

Time: 11h00 

Venue: Hlaneki Traditional Council Office, Greater Giyani Municipality 

Date: 12 September 2017 
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